
Save the date & call for submissions 
- 5th International Meeting on Imagery Rescripting - 

Dear colleagues, 

 
We are happy to announce that the International Imagery Rescripting Consortium is organizing 

the 5th Imagery Rescripting meeting on 3-4 April 2025 in Amsterdam 

(Netherlands) at the University of Amsterdam campus. Mark your calendars!! 

 
Participation is free of charge and open to all researchers and clinicians interested in Imagery 

Rescripting. Please share this call with your relevant professional networks! 

 
** Register by sending an email to imrs2025-fmg@uva.nl ** 

 
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 
We welcome a wide range of different contributions on Imagery Rescripting for the 

program, so do not hesitate to submit regardless of whether you are a researcher or 

clinician, beginner or advanced, etc. 

 
** Please send in your submission to imrs2025-fmg@uva.nl before 15 December 2024! ** 

 

Types of submissions: 

 

- Research presentations / posters: We welcome submissions with a focus on Imagery 

Rescripting, including experimental studies, clinical trials, case series, N = 1 studies, and 

other designs. Please submit a brief abstract including Author 

details, Title, Background, Methods, Results and Discussion. Please indicate if you prefer to 

give a presentation, present a poster, or don’t have a preference 

 

- Clinical presentations: We welcome contributions by practitioners on relevant ImRs 

experiences; for example, presentations of successful or unsuccessful cases from clinical 

practice, ideas on best practices (e.g. on ImRs procedures, treatment selection, etc.), 

clinical challenges and possible solutions, etc. Please submit a brief abstract including 

Presenter details, Title, and a brief Summary of the presentation content 

 

- Other submission types. If you have another creative or out-of-the-box idea of a 

relevant/inspiring contribution to ImRs, do not hesitate to contact us to discuss 

options! 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at imrs2025-fmg@uva.nl. We look forward to your 

contributions and hope to see you in Amsterdam! 

 
Warm wishes, 
 

Sophie Rameckers, Arnoud Arntz, Julie Krans & Muriel Hagenaars
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